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News Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

  

 

Liberal Party of Newfoundland and Labrador Opens Nominations for Conception Bay East – Bell 

Island  

 

The Liberal Party of Newfoundland and Labrador is pleased to announce the call for nominations in the 

Conception Bay East – Bell Island Provincial District. 

 

Nominations open as of 9:00 am today, Thursday, December 7, 2023 and will remain open until 4:00 pm 

on Tuesday, December 12, 2023. 

 

All nomination documentation can be obtained from and filed at: 

 

Liberal Party Headquarters 

Suite 115 – 510 Topsail Road 

St. John’s, NL A1E 2C2 

Telephone: (709) 754-1813 

Email: info@nlliberals.ca 

  

Should more than one person file nomination papers by the closing date, a nomination meeting shall be 

scheduled for a date following the close of the nomination period. 

 

A $500 fee will be required when submitting your nomination papers. 

 

Individuals who are residents of the district, 14 years of age or older, and are a Registered Liberal of the 

Liberal Party of Newfoundland and Labrador are eligible to vote in the nomination process. 
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Contact: 

 

Michael King, Communications Director 

Liberal Party of Newfoundland & Labrador 

E-mail: michaelkingliberal@gmail.com  

Tel: (709) 694-1221 
 


